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Dear Colleagues of PCC,
On behalf of the French Presidency of the PCC, we have the honour to invite you
to the next PCC Conference with the topic :

« Valorisation of Digital Cadastral Data - Towards a More Sovereign, Effective, and
Ecological European Model » '

Paris, on the 31 " of May and 1 June 2022.

Co-organised by EuroGeographics CRLKEN and the French Public Finances General

Directorate (DGFiP), the Conference will be held in Paris, in a hybrid format, both
face-to-face and online.

Based on covid restrictions and sanitary conditions, the number of participants is
limited to 50 in total, therefore EU, EFTA and EEA members are invited to attend
by person and all other members are welcome to attend the event on-line.

The Conference will take place at the premises of the French Public Finances
-General Directorate, which is an annex of the Ministry of Economy, Finances, and
The Recovery, located at 9 Place Saint-Sulpice in downtown Paris (75006).

However, access to the conference room will be at 71 rue Bonaparte - Paris 6e ; you
can find below the google maps link and the map:

https://goo.gl/maps/gKpzaCyvpNGHxMju6
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Registration will be opened in the week of 11th April ; a specific email will be sent
with the relevant information.

In the meantime, for the delegates who wish to attend the PCC physically, we
recommend- to start making your travel arrangements. You will find specific
information about the Covid-19 regulations and travelling to France relating to your
country here.

We would also like to share with you a questionnaire hereby attached. With this,
we are seeking information about the situation of the cadastral system of your
country related to the conference topic. We kindly ask you to complete it by 11th
April, after which we will start analysing all the replies and producing a final
summary report.

For any further questions or remarks about the PCC or your stay in Paris, please do
not hesitate to contact :

- Franck Guillaume (at franck.guillaume@dgfip.finances.gouv.fr) or

- Martine Caussanel (at martine.caussanel@dgfip.finances.gouv.fr).

We look forward to welcoming you in Paris,

Kind regards,

Marina Fages

Head of the French Cadastral Office
DGFiP.
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